

Dear Sir

I am writing to you to object to the proposal to use the former quarry, situated off Leicester Lane that is owned by Cubbington Freeholders, as a potential site for travellers and gypsies.

My main concern is that by purchasing the land, there would be no income from the County Council, and therefore funding for grants benefitting the residents of Cubbington would cease. It would also jeopardise the future of the charity itself, further eroding support for local organisations.

I strongly urge you to reconsider this proposed site.

Yours sincerely

